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April 30, 2015

Preventing Falls in Older Americans
Released today: new CDC data and resources for community educators

"Each year, one in three Americans over age 65 falls, and the fear of falling may lead 
older adults to limit their activities, which can worsen mobility, increase the risk of 
falling, and detract from quality of life," said Nora Super, Executive Director, White 
House Conference on Aging.

"These new tools expand the resources available to support community-based fall 
prevention interventions."...

Read new data and get materials here.

Please do not respond to this e-mail. Contact Administration for Community Living 
SUBSCRIBER SERVICES

I I

This email was sent to kester@aging.sc.gov using GovDelivery, on behalf of: Administration for Community Living ■ One 
Massachusetts Avenue ■ Washington, D.C. 20001

mailto:acl@public.govdelivery.com
mailto:Tonykester@aging.sc.gov
mailto:kester@aging.sc.gov

